

## TITAHI BAY SCHOOL - KURA KIDS are Believers and Achievers

## Hockey and Netball Prizegiving 2019 Wednesday 18 September 2pm – School HALL

3/9/2019

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Our 2019 winter sport season is nearly over! Just a few things to do to finish it off.

On **Wednesday 18 September** we will hold a combined Prizegiving for our school Hockey and Netball teams. This will start at 2pm in our school hall.

It is an opportunity to celebrate the successes of our tamariki, as well as offering our thanks to our coaches, managers and parent helpers. We will begin with our presentations followed by a shared afternoon tea. During the afternoon we will present certificates and trophies to recognise sportsmanship, achievement and improvement.

On the day please send your child to school with a plate and have them take it to the staffroom before school. You are welcome to join us to help us celebrate the season.

Please RETURN your child's UNIFORM to the SCHOOL OFFICE – This is important so that you get your deposit refunded, please do not hand these into me. We would like to have all uniforms returned and refunds given by Wed 18 Sept.

Kind regards,

Miranda McMahon